
 

 
 

16th November 2022 
Dear Year 2 Parents, 
 

Open Morning for Year 2 Parents 
 

With Cambridgeshire Admissions now open for applications for Year 3, we know that you 
will no doubt be feeling excited, and maybe a little apprehensive, about choosing the next 
school for your child. 
 
To help you make an informed decision, we are delighted to invite you to look around the 
school in action, on Wednesday, 30th November – from 9.15am – 10.30am. This will be a 
chance to see the classrooms and how we organise learning in a junior classroom, along 
with information about the other opportunities offered by the school. 
 
We are very proud of our school, and hope you will enjoy visiting us to gain a flavour of the 
many different activities that take place.  
 
We hope you will join us for this occasion, and look forward to welcoming you to our school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 
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Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
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